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Strong duo for 2025: Paul Motorsport in the ADAC GT Masters again 
 

• ADAC GT4 Germany champion Finn Zulauf is new team-mate of Simon Connor Primm 
• Paul Motorsport lines up again with the Lamborghini Huracán GT3 Evo2 

 
Munich. Paul Motorsport starts in the ADAC GT Masters again in 2025, and can call on the services of a 
prominent new addition: Finn Zulauf (20/Königstein im Taunus) joins the Dresden-based team. The 
reigning ADAC GT4 Germany champion will alternate with Simon Connor Primm (20/Großschirma) at 
the wheel of the Lamborghini Huracán GT3 Evo2. Primm will contest his second full season with Paul 
Motorsport in 2025. Both drivers are part of the squad of drivers currently receiving support from the 
ADAC Stiftung Sport foundation. 
 
Finn Zulauf has enjoyed success in various GT4 series for a number of years. His greatest success to 
date came in 2024 when he won the championship and the “Road to DTM” in ADAC GT4 Germany. “I 
am thrilled to be taking this step and racing in the ADAC GT Masters together with Paul Motorsport 
and Simon. I think we have a very good package and can challenge for good results,” says the 20-year-
old, looking ahead to the next stage of his career. 
 
His team-mate Simon Connor Primm is excited about the coming races: “I am looking forward to a 
successful season with Paul Motorsport. I am particularly excited to be working with Finn.“ Primm, 
who is one of the more experienced drivers in the ADAC GT Masters, started out in karting before 
switching to ADAC GT4 Germany. In 2023, he won two races, finished fourth in the championship and 
was crowned Junior champion in the ADAC series. The two ADAC Stiftung Sport drivers now line up 
together for Paul Motorsport in the ADAC GT Masters. 
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